
 
 
 
 
 
 
BC/K/1464 
 
16 November 2021 
 
Mr. Kwan Dai Wei 
No. 27, Jalan Indah 26/1,  
Taman Bukit Indah,  
79100 Iskandar Puteri,                          Email/Post  
Johor            kwandw.legal@gmail.com 
          
Dear Sir,      
 
Re:  Setting Up a New Law Firm 

 
We acknowledge receipt of your email dated 10 November 2021 and have noted the contents thereof.  
 
Please be informed that the Bar Council has no objection to your application to use Messrs Kwan Dai 

Wei & Associates as the name of your firm at No. 27, Jalan Indah 26/1, Taman Bukit Indah, 79100 

Iskandar Puteri, Johor with effect from 20 December 2021. Please inform the Bar Council Secretariat 
of the telephone number as well as the facsimile number and/or email address of your new firm, in 
order for us to update our records. 
 

Please forward a copy of the Professional Indemnity Insurance Policy immediately after you have 
obtained it from Marsh Insurance Brokers (Malaysia) Sdn. Bhd. The name of your firm will only be 
reflected on the Malaysian Bar website 24 hours after we are in receipt of a copy of your Professional 
Indemnity Insurance Policy, provided it is on or after your proposed date of commencement of the 
firm. 
 
If you would like to submit your Sijil Annual and Practising Certificate 2022 application, please access 
the Member Online Portal at www.malaysianbar.org.my. For more information, please refer to Bar 
Council Circular No.190/2016 which is enclosed. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish you success in your new endeavour. 
 
Should you have any enquiries, please contact the Membership Department by telephone at                       
03-20502191 or by email at membership@malaysianbar.org.my. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Rajen Devaraj 
Chief Executive Officer  
 
c.c.  Marsh Insurance Brokers (Malaysia) Sdn. Bhd 
 
c.c. The Hon. Secretary, Johor Bar Committee  
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